West Amwell Township Agriculture Advisory Committee Meeting SPECIAL MEETING January 5, 2023

Present: Heidi Tomenchok, Kyle Runkle, Betty Jane Hunt, Bill Kirilik and Paul Hunt

Township Committee - Gary Hoyer

The West Amwell Township Agriculture Advisory Committee meeting was called to order on the above date at 7:00 pm

The minutes of September 27, 2022 were read and approved.

Old Business – Eight Hands Farm received farmland assessment, but cannot use the big barn as it is leased to a store in Lambertville. This barn cannot be commercial.

New Business – Committee discussed Amwell Valley Conservancy, which was approved for Farmland Preservation.

The Tax Forms for farmland assessment will be changed to the state forms. These forms are more detailed.

Final adoption of CFPP Farmland Preservation Plan as a Master Plan was approved by the committee.

The following Re-Organization of the Committee occurred:

Paul Hunt – Chair Kyle Runkle – Secretary

Betty Jane Hunt has stepped down.

The next meeting will be held on the 2nd of May 2023 at 7pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Paul Hunt